
          

 

Do you have coats you don’t need anymore? 

Donate them! 
It’s cold outside and there are people in our community who could use a nice 

warm coat. TWC Enterprises will collect gently used coats on Saturday, 

November 16 between 12-2pm. They will be donated to local shelters. Please 

join us in keeping our friends warm! Each donation enters you into a raffle 

for a free Whole House Surge Protector, valued at over $400!  

2438 Blacklick Eastern Road 

Millersport, OH 43046 


